
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 25, 2007 
 
 
Ms. Donna Drogos 
Alameda County Health Care Agency 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
 
 
RE: UNOCAL SERVICE STATION #11128 
 4707 FIRST STREET 

LIVERMORE, CA 
 

 
Dear Ms. Drogos; 
 
Per my e-mail correspondence dated October 25, 2007, please find enclosed a completed 
Underground Storage Tank Unauthorized Release Report (URR) and Due Diligence Assessment 
Report for the above-referenced site. 
 
 
ConocoPhillips Site Manager Mr. Bill Borgh will be responsible for managing this case.  Please 
contact Mr. Borgh with any questions or comments at: 
 
    Mr. Bill Borgh 
    ConocoPhillips 
    76 Broadway 
    Sacramento, CA 95818 
    (916) 558-7612 
    Bill.Borgh@conocophillips.com 
 
 
I appreciate your assistance in this matter.  Should you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at (916) 558-7604. 
 
 
Sincerely; 
 
 
 
Eric G. Hetrick 
Site Manager   
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